
WHEREAS, Queen Creek was founded on hometown values and 
agricultural roots; and

WHEREAS, the people of Queen Creek continue to make it a 
special place with a hometown atmosphere; and

WHEREAS, the Town’s 33rd anniversary is an excellent reminder of 
the value of community; and

WHEREAS, taking time to connect with our neighbors and support 
one another through respect and kindness will continue to make 
Queen Creek a quality place to live, do business and visit.

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that I, Jeff Brown, Vice Mayor of 
the Town of Queen Creek, do hereby proclaim September 5 – 11, 
2022 as 

QC Neighborly Week

And I invite all residents to join me in being QC Neighborly each 
and every day, leaving a lasting impact on your family, 
neighbors, and friends. 

WITNESS MY HAND this 7th Day of September, 2022. 

Jeff Brown,
Vice Mayor

Maria Gonzalez,
Town Clerk
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